
NORTHERN IRELAND OFFICE

WHITEHALL

LONDON SW1A 2AZ

did.

Dr John T Alderdice
Leader
Alliance Party of Northern Ireland
Headquarters
88 University Street
Belfast
BT7 1HE

2. iO itci

I hope that some of your queries on allowances were answered by the 
annex to the Secretary of State's invitation to negotiations of 
4 June. But you did raise other points on which I hope I can 
provide clarification.

On the question of size of negotiating teams, both the Ground Rules 
and the legislation provide that the negotiating teams must consist 
of those who have been elected. Therefore, those parties with only 
two elected delegates may only field those two at the negotiating
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Thank you for your letter of 24 April in response to mine of
18 April about arrangements for Negotiations and Forum. I am very 
sorry that you have not received an earlier reply.

I have noted your comments on timetable. It will, of course, be a 
matter for members of the Forum to determine the frequency of its 
meetings either in Plenary or a Committee subject to the constraints 
of the legislation. The date of the first meeting of the Forum will 
be confirmed shortly.
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Finally, I look forward to seeing you on Monday at what I hope will 
be the beginning of constructive and purposeful negotiations.

THE RT HON MICHAEL ANCRAM QC DL MP 
Minister of State for Political Development

Turning to research grants, the annex to the letter of invitation 
also states that we intend to pay a party research grant in respect 
of vouched expenditure on relevant items of work relating to either 
the negotiations or the Forum, up to a maximum of £6,000 per quarter.

Further details of these allowances will be provided for delegates 
to the negotiations. Separate material is also being prepared for 
the use of those attending the Forum.

table. However, paragraph 11 of the Ground Rules also provides that 
in any meeting each party may have three in support who are not 
necessarily elected.

You also raised points about research and staffing. On the latter 
point, the annex to Sir Patrick's letter of 4 June indicated that we 
propose to pay a flat rate party allowance of £300 
figure as may be agreed in the Business Committee) for each day, in 
which the party concerned is involved in negotiations. This is 
intended to cover party secretarial and other support staff. It 
will be a matter for each party concerned to decide how to allocate 
this allowance. This will not, however, apply in respect of 
attendance at the Forum.
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